
Support	for	Daines’	Clean	Water	for	Rural	Communities	Bill	
 
Mandi	Nay,	Coordinator,	Dry-Redwater	Regional	Water	Authority:	“The	CMRWA	Board	
is	very	happy	to	take	this	major	step	forward	toward	authorization	of	our	much-needed	
regional	water	project.	It	has	been	a	long,	expensive	process	to	get	to	the	point	at	which	
authorization	is	even	possible	The	Board	members	are	thankful	for	the	continued	help	and	
support	of	our	Congressional	delegation	and	staff	and	we	appreciate	Senator	Daines'	efforts	
to	ensure	the	Energy	and	Natural	Resources	Committee	passed	this	authorization	language.”		
	
Monty	Sealey,	Project	Administrator,	Central	Montana	Regional	Water	Authority:	
“The	CMRWA	Board	is	very	happy	to	take	this	major	step	forward	toward	authorization	of	
our	much-needed	regional	water	project.	It	has	been	a	long,	expensive	process	to	get	to	the	
point	at	which	authorization	is	even	possible	The	Board	members	are	thankful	for	the	
continued	help	and	support	of	our	Congressional	delegation	and	staff	and	we	appreciate	
Senator	Daines'	efforts	to	ensure	the	Energy	and	Natural	Resources	Committee	passed	this	
authorization	language.”		
	
	
 
 


